
 
 
 

         
 

 

 

 
                  9th November 2022 
Dear Respected Parent/Guardian,  
Assalaamu alaikum - Peace be with you, 
RE: Slough HAF Camps Winter Bookings (Free School Meals Eligible) 

 
We are sharing information sent on behalf of Slough Borough Council related to Slough HAF Camps. 
 
Slough HAF provide free school holiday camps for those families in receipt of free school meal. They are now 
open for bookings for Slough for the Winter Holidays. Please read the information below: 
  
Across the UK, less than 40% of families who receive benefit related free school meals actively take up this 
fantastic HAF opportunity of free childcare and hot food. A lot of parents/children are greatly missing out on 
what is available to them. The scheme wants to ensure every family that is entitled learns and receives this 
fantastic scheme. 
  
Bookings for the Slough area are now open for the parents to book onto. This will be held at Foxborough 
Primary School. 
  
The dates and timings for this camp will be 19th December to 23rd December 9am - 1pm. Children will be 
eligible for four sessions over the week. 
  
Please note this is only for children eligible for free school meals. Please see the poster below.  
  
Please be aware to be able to book this, parents require a code from the council. Parents should have received 
this already or be aware of their code. If you have not received your code, you will need to contact Slough 
Council. 
  
Follow the link below.  
  
https://getactivesportsuk.coordinate.cloud/project/36813 
 
Please contact the Local Authority for any queries.   
 
Yours Faithfully, 

 

 

Shegufta Farooq-Bowkan                                                                            

Assistant Principal (SENCO) 

 

 

 

https://getactivesportsuk.coordinate.cloud/project/36813


 


